
 

Community Education Update 
May 19, 2025 School Board Meeting 
 
Greetings from Community Education, 
 
2025 Summer Registration Now Open 
Summer registration for all programs and classes is now available online! An in-house brochure was sent home 
with students in grades K–5, but full program details—and ongoing updates—can be found on our website. Be sure 
to check back regularly as we continue to add new opportunities for participants of all ages. We’re excited to 
welcome two new partners this summer: DASH Sports and COR Robotics. Both are highly regarded in the 
Community Education world, and we've received excellent feedback from other districts about the quality and 
engagement these vendors bring. 
 
Foley Falcon Archery- Nationals 
Congratulations to Foley Falcons Archer's on their accomplishments at the 2025 NASP Western Nationals in Utah.  
 
Centershot Bullseye​
 The Middle School Team placed 3rd out of 21 teams, earning a trip to the podium. 
 
Top Ten Individual Finishes: 

●​ Jordan Brenny scored 278, placing 5th out of 109 Elementary School Males 
●​ McKinley Schumacher scored 283, placing 7th out of 189 Middle School Females 
●​ Levi Novak scored 283, placing 10th out of 243 Middle School Males 

Centershot 3D​
 Middle School Team placed 8th out of 20 teams 
 
NASP Bullseye​
 Middle School Team placed 9th out of 44 teams 
Top Ten Individual Finishes: 

●​ Carter Weisz scored 287, placing 3rd out of 554 Middle School Males 
●​ Levi Novak scored 286, placing 9th out of 554 Middle School Males 

NASP 3D​
 Middle School Team placed 8th out of 50 teams 
 
Perfect 50 Bullseye Rounds​
 Congratulations to Madison Mittag, Lillian Mittag, Levi Novak, and Carter Weisz for hitting perfect 50s 
Congrats to all archers and coaches for another amazing year!  
 
 
 
 

The mission of Foley Community Education is to provide lifelong learning opportunities and 
experiences to community members of all ages. 



 

Falcon Kids Care- Summer​  
Falcon Kids Care will soon be transitioning into our summer program. Our staff have been working on planning out 
summer activities/adventures for our students. On May 30th, FKC staff will be getting classrooms ready for summer care 
starting on June 2nd.  
 
Preschool and ECFE Registration and Student Placement 
We are in the process of finalizing student placements for the upcoming school year. Parents will receive an early 
placement notification (via email) the week of May 19th. The early notification will include the section of 
placement. Final notification letters will be sent (via email) to families the first week of August. This notification 
will include preschool section, teacher letter, supply lists, open house information, and tuition. As usual, new 
registrations will be accepted until the start of the school year. 
 
Upcoming Events- 

●​ Preschool Graduation- May 22nd and 23rd 
 
Thank you, Alyssa  
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